Subject: Please share with your summer research students!
From: Liv Detrick <ldetrick@ibparticipation.org>

Date: 7/26/2016 1:55 PM

To: Joseph <joeg@pitt.edu>

Dear Joseph,
I hope you are having a wonderful summer!

I’'m hoping you can help us at IBP to connect students with STEM funding and professional development
resources, by sharing the links below with your summer research students:

Students can sign up for periodic (4-6 emails per year) notifications about deadlines for programs that
match their disciplinary interests and level of study: http://www.pathwaystoscience.org/form.aspx

Search Portable Graduate Fellowships (deadlines opening soon for academic year 2017-2018 funding):
http://www.pathwaystoscience.org/programs.aspx?u=GradPhDs_Graduate+Students+%28PhD%29&r=&s=&
i=&link=&sm=&sd=&sy=&endm=&endd=&endy=&sa=either&p=YesPortable&o=either&c=either&f=&dd=&
ft=&submit=y&adv=adv

View our webinar archives and resources library pages for tips on finding and applying to programs:
http://www.pathwaystoscience.org/Library.aspx

Making the Most of your STEM Graduate Program - free Webinar

1 hourincluding 3 guest speakers, Q&A and captioning for the hearing impaired
8/3/2016 at 3pm Eastern

Click here to register for the webinar!

Thank you and best wishes!

Liv Detrick
The Institute for Broadening Participation (IBP)
www.PathwaysToScience.org

The mission of the Institute for Broadening Participation is to increase diversity in the Science, Technology,
Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) workforce. We design and implement strategies to increase access to
STEM education, funding, and careers, with special emphasis on reaching and supporting individuals from
underserved communities and underrepresented groups, including underrepresented minorities, women,
persons with disabilities, first generation college students, and students from underserved communities. The
Institute for Broadening Participation is a 501(c)(3) organization, tax ID #20-1891162. Your contribution is
tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

http://pathwaystoscience.org/giving.aspx

To unsubscribe from messages from IBP, please reply with “unsubscribe” in the subject line.
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